
New St. Theresa School opens 
1958 

New St. Theresa School opens at the 
bottom of the hill 

“In January 1958, a strange procession of 
school children loaded down with boxes 
and bags of books, erasers and chalk, 
crayons and paste made their way down 
the hill from their classrooms in the 
church to their new school.  Their 
teachers, Sisters of the Sorrowful Mother, 
were delighted with their new building 
which, in addition to four classrooms, had 
a small library and an office. 

St. Theresa school children attended 
Mass every morning before school.  Other 
religious events enhanced their 
education.  Each year at Christmas the 
children performed in a Christmas 
pageant.   May Crowning of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary was a highlight at the end of 
the school year.  The children carried 
bouquets of spring flowers and honored 
Mary with  prayers and songs. 


